
SAFETY RECALL NOTICE

Hazard:  
Front-wheel quick-release cam levers that are 
improperly adjusted or left open during riding and 
do not meet the #2 Pencil Test below may potentially 
interfere with the front disc brake rotor, which could 
result in the rider losing control and sustaining 
serious personal injuries.

This is a Safety Recall Notice regarding a group of 
bicycle brands listed below. Only bicycles equipped 
with front-wheel quick-releases and disc brakes are 
potentially aff ected. If the distance between the 
leading edge of the cam lever in its most open 
position and the disc rotor is less than 6 millimeters, 
which is the equivalent of the width of a standard 
#2 pencil (the “#2 Pencil Test”), your quick-release 
mechanism needs to be replaced.  Please visit www.
quickreleaserecall.com for a video demonstration of 
the #2 Pencil Test.

QUICK-RELEASE MECHANISMS

Remedy:  
Stop riding the aff ected bicycle immediately and 
bring it to an authorized retailer of your bicycle’s 
brand, which will replace the aff ected quick-release 
free of charge. For any inquiries, please go to 
www.quickreleaserecall.com, click on the brand of 
your bicycle, and proceed from there.

For More Information:  
Please direct questions to your authorized local 
retailer, go to your brand’s website or watch the 
video at www.quickreleaserecall.com
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Access 

Breezer

Cannondale

Civia

Diamondback

Felt

Fuji

Giant

GT

Haro

Jamis

Norco

Novara

Raleigh

Ridley

SE Racing 

Specialized


